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MacNeil, Jami

From: MacNeil, Jami
Sent: Friday, October 29, 2021 9:04 AM
To: Kyle M Swan
Subject: RE: Safe Harbor Marinas

Dear Mr. Swan, 
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the expansion of an existing marina in Rockland Harbor as proposed by SHM 
Rockland, LLC.  The Department is currently reviewing the application (#L-20386-4P-P-N) under Maine’s Natural 
Resources Protection Act (NRPA).  The Department accepted the application as complete for processing on July 26, 
2021.  The statutory deadline for the Department to reach a final decision on the application is November 23, 2021.  The 
deadline for public comments on the application is November 1, 2021.   
 
Your comments will be added to the file and will be considered during the review of the project.  You may contact me 
with additional concerns, questions, or comments at (207) 446-4894 or via email at jami.macneil@maine.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jami 
 
-Jami MacNeil (she/her) 
Environmental Specialist III  
Bureau of Land Resources  
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  
 

From: Kyle M Swan <kylemswan@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 9:35 AM 
To: lmaclellanruf@roklandmaine.gov; bdorr@rocklandmaine.gov; Nate Davis <ndavis@rocklandmaine.gov>; 
eglaser@rocklandmaine.gov; saustin@rocklandmaine.gov; MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov> 
Subject: Safe Harbor Marinas 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Attached please find a new letter for your consideration.  I sent an email yesterday in haste and it was 
the draft!  Please replace that email with the attached letter. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kyle M Swan 
 


